
Summer Band 2020 
 
Hello All! 
Here is some information regarding our summer band plans. 
 
Dates: 
August 3-6 & 10-13 
So Basically, Monday through Thursday for 2 weeks. 
 
Daily Schedule: 
7:30am – 9:30am Woodwinds 
10:00am – 12:00pm Brass 
2:00 – 5:00 Percussion 
 
Brass and Woodwinds: 
You should be dropped off and picked up at the band practice lot instead of at the band hall. 
The idea is that we will operate exclusively outdoors. Students will not be going into the band 
hall. We will use the restroom facilities in the stadium and students will be required to bring 
their own water. 
 
Safety Protocols: 
We are required to follow these precautions 

1. Students must be 10 feet apart when playing their instruments 
2. All students must complete a Student Acknowledgement form for COVID prior to 

participation (attached) 
3. Masks must be worn when not actively playing a wind instrument 
4. Practice social distancing during the arrival and dismissal of students 
5. Students must bring their own water 
6. We will sanitize hands at the start and hallway through each practice block 
7. We will have hand sanitizer readily available at all times 
8. Students will not empty water in the rehearsal area 
9. Students must arrive dressed appropriately-no changing clothes 
10. Students will complete a heath screener form at the start of each day 
11. Students must practice social distancing during breaks 
12. Students must leave the rehearsal area as soon as they are dismissed 
13. Water fountains will be covered and not available 
14. We will sanitize surfaces and equipment throughout the day 
15. All staff members will also follow these protocols 
16. Participation in this camp is not mandatory 

 
Water 



As stated, all students must have their own water. We will not be bringing the water cows to 
rehearsals. Students who do not have their own water will not be 
allowed to participate. 
 
 
I have attached the summer acknowledgement form that must be completed in order to 
participate. You can send it with your child on the first day. This only needs to be done once. 
 
Mr. Cheney is sending guard information separately. 
 
I want to thank you for your patience as we continue to work out the logistics of our activity. 
We will have our online registration on Aug. 1st. I should have more information soon on that. 
You will need to complete several tasks that can be done online, so there will not be a need to 
have a full in person registration.  
 
Thank you again! 
Steve Vaden 
CHS Band 


